

TEEN CHALLENGE INTERNATIONAL

11828 Fairview Ave. Boise, ID 83713 "The Place of New Beginnings

(208) 375-4636 (208) 375-0587 (fax) admin@tckdeho.net www.tcidabo.net

March 18, 2004

Dear Dr. Anthony Harper:

I have so enjoyed our meetings and prayer regarding the Children of Hope Hospital. I am excited to see and hear your vision for this desperately needed facility to reach out in Christian love to these who so need Christian Psychiatric Care.

I appreciated meeting with your Board of Directors on March 7, 2004. That gave me more insights on the project. Having you come to our Board Meeting on March 8th to discuss with our Teen Challenge Board was very helpful as well.

From our individual and corporate meetings, Teen Challenge of Idaho has unanimously agreed to be involved with Children of Hope by providing the School component. We are excited to merge our name, reputation and expertise to this project. We are proud to be associated with Children of Hope. It fits our mission and purpose of helping kids with life controlling influences.

I look forward to seeing the Children of Hope Hospital break ground soon. Every day that goes by without this Ministry is a day that another child goes without help and hope. Please convey our Teen Challenge of Idaho commitment to the Children of Hope.

Sincerely,

Dr. George S. Halliwell

Executive Director